
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 
 
 

                                    Date: 28thth April 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the Summer term in Class 2!  
 
Please find attached the planning overview for this half term by subject, so you can see the 
coverage. We are beginning to do some practise for Year 2 assessments and the Year 1 phonics 
screening (reading check.) Both will take place after half term, and it will be very relaxed as by 
then, we will have done plenty of practice. If you have any queries about these statutory 
assessments, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Homework will continue to be set in ‘Busy Things’ on School360. You can find the activity within 
‘My Busy Things’ when your child has logged into their account. Homework will be checked and 
set for the following week every Thursday and team points will be awarded top all children who 
complete their homework on time. 
 
Reading books will continue to be changed in school every Monday and will follow the new 
scheme that was introduced last term. Thank you for your continued support with reading at 
home, as often as possible, it really makes a massive difference to your child’s progress! 
 
If you have any questions or worries, however small, please do come and find me in School at any 
time or email me at karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 
 
 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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